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y | 927-1360
4001 W. McNichols Road, Detroit, Michigan 48221 . Telephone; (313) ¥2-X003

September 4, 1974

Professor D. H. Pilgram
Luther College .
Decorah, Iowa 52101

Dear Professor Pilgram:

It is time to beg1n to make p1ans for the Meeting of
Section Cfficers of the Mathematical Association of America,

Inc. to be held at 7:00 p.m. on Saturday, January 25, 1975

at the Shoreham Hotel in Washington, D. C. As you probab]y
know, the Meeting of Section Officers will be held a]ternabe1y
in con3unct1on with the Annual Meetings and the Summer
Meetings. e e Will be held in conjunction with

I am writing to the Chairman, Secretary-Treasurer and
Governor of each Section to solicit reports of Section pro-
jects which will be of interest to other Sections. I am also
writing to the Officers of the Association and to the Chair-
men of several of the National Committees to provide the
opportunity to transmit information to the members through the
Section Officers.

The purpose of the Meeting of Section 0fficers is to pro-
vide a medium of exchange of ideas and information among the ,
Sections and to inform the members of actions and activities of
the national officers and committees.

4 Please let me know at your earliest convenience if you
would 1ike to contribute to the program of the Meeting. I
need the title of your presentation and an estimate of the
time you will need. Please bring with you to the Meeting an
abstract of your presentation for inclusion in the Minutes of
the Meeting.

Sincerely yours,
~J$v94£¢%¢/¢:4ft—-

Dr. Lyle E. Mehlenbacher, Chairman
Committee on Sections
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